
 
 
 

Dear Parents / Guardians,                         Friday 1st February 2019 

 
 

This week the children have been investigating numbers and playing games involving subtraction. 

They have also been counting in 2’s and 10’s. From the beginning of the week to the 

end of the week their voices have become louder and less support from teaching 

staff has been needed. Super counting Reception, well done we are very proud.  

 

The children have been trying very hard to apply their phonics in their writing and to include finger 

spaces when writing captions and sentences.  We challenged the children to listen carefully to words, 

segment them and find the missing phoneme/digraph (two letters that make one sound). It is lovely to 

see how much their confidence is growing and how independent they are becoming at applying their 

phonic knowledge.   

 

 

This week in ‘Bikeability’ the children practised gliding over a longer distance and when to apply the 

breaks.  

 

Today we watched Year 1S family assembly all about numbers. What fantastic speakers and singers 

they have. Reception sat really well and commented on how much they enjoyed it. 

 

A big thank you for supporting NSPCC number day. The children liked seeing what their friends were 

wearing and comparing if they were wearing patterns, numbers or both.  

 

 

Enjoy the weekend 

 

 Mrs Jones     Miss Melling 

 Miss Lawrenson   Miss Waltho 

 Miss King     Miss Williams 

 

 


